
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
October has been a 
fun month for the kids 
and the children have 
been busy learning 
new things.  
We started off by 
learning about 
Thanksgiving and 
Halloween.  
We continued to focus 
on adding and 
subtracting two digit 
numbers with and 
without regrouping. We 
have also worked on 
rounding numbers to 
the nearest ten. 

We have also been 
busy reading the 
Titanic in class. The 
students enjoyed 
answering questions 
and engaging in 
discussions  about 
each chapter. In the 
upcoming weeks, the 
students will be 
reading the novel 
Aliens for Breakfast. 
 
The students have also 
been learning about 
The Three States of 
Matter -Solid, Liquid 
and Gas and their 
properties.  

Some of the things that 
we made in art were 
leaf sceneries, autumn 
wreaths, halloween 
pumpkins and many 
more.  
 
The students also 
continued to work on 
the continents and the 
oceans in class.  
 

Miss. Sandra 
In Art,  
______________________ 
______________________ 
______________________ 
______________________ 
______________________ 
______________________ 

Happy October!  
   

Miss/Mr. ___ 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

8-9 November Parent 
Teacher Meetings 
 
11 November- 
Independence Day 
 
25 November- 
Patriotic Day 

 
 
 

 


